
            

 

 
 
 
Draft Meeting Notes 
Loudon Economic Development Committee Meeting 
 
Monday, April 30, 2018  
 
Attendees: Stan Prescott, Stephen Caine, Chris Wittenberg, Rodney Phillips, Kathy Pitman, and Mike 
Tardiff 
 
The April meeting of the Loudon Economic Development Committee began at 5:00pm.   
 
Mike Tardiff provided an update regarding the 4/27 meeting that he and Chris Wittenberg had with 
Bridgett Beckwith of the NH Division of Economic Development to review the proposed Economic 
Revitalization Zones (ERZs).  He noted that they had discussed some modifications to the proposed 
zones to add additional parcels.  The committee members in attendance then discussed adding a 
fourth ERZ in the vicinity of Veterans Drive.  CNHRPC will develop the modifications to the four 
proposed zones for review at the May meeting.  A meeting in June for affected property owners was 
also discussed.    
 
Mike Tardiff also stated that he had spoken with Michael Bergeron from the NH Division of Economic 
Development regarding use of the ChooseNH.com website, noting that the property owner or agent 
must be the one to add individual properties to the database. 
 
It was noted that the official appointments to the EDC have been made by the Board of Selectmen.  
EDC members should go to the Town Clerk to be officially sworn in as members. 
 
Due to the Memorial Day holiday, the next EDC meeting was scheduled for Tuesday, May 29 beginning 
at 5pm. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:50pm 
     
Respectfully submitted, Mike Tardiff 


